7-C-10-RZ\_cor\_KPSHA

8659714224



Metropolitan Planning Commmission

400 Main Street

Knoxville, TN 37902

To Whom It May Concern:

At the monthly meeting of the Kingston Pike Sequoyah Hills Association Board on June 7, 2010, the announcement was made that Mrs. Turner Howard, 1209 Scenic Drive, had requested that her house be included in the Scenic Drive Conservation Overlay (NC-1). This news was received with much enthusiasm as this is one of Sequoyah's most beautiful old houses and sits on an imposing large lot. It is reassuring to know that it will not be demolished and possibly subdivided in the future.

Sincerely,

Nancy Bills

Overlay Chairman

**KPSHA** 

7-C-10-PZ\_cor\_Scenic Dr

JUN 1 4 2010 924 Scenic Drive

METROPOLITAN
PLANNING COMMISSION Knoxville, TN

June 9, 2010

Historic Zoning Commision 400 Main Street Knoxville, TN 37902

To Whom It May Concern:

It is exciting that Mrs. Turner Howard has requested that her house, 1209 Scenic Drive, be included in the Scenic Drive NC-1. Such a lovely house needs to be preserved for future generations. The Scenic Drive overlay committee supports it's inclusion wholeheartedly.

auar/

Nancy Bills

Scenic Drive NC-1

Representative